
 

Handrail replacement work for Mount Colah 
Station footbridge renewal 
From Monday 18 September to Tuesday 31 October 2023 
What we’re doing 
Sydney Trains is replacing the existing footbridge at Mount Colah Station.  As part of the project three 
new platform lifts will be constructed including a new electrical transformer providing an upgraded power 
supply.  

Upcoming works 
To prepare for the installation of the new transformer, we will be working in and around the apartment 
buildings adjacent to the rail corridor from Monday 18 September to Tuesday 31 October 2023.  

Work will involve altering the existing handrail by installing electrical insulation pads at the base. To 
complete these works, we will be required to temporarily remove the existing handrail. During this 
time, a temporary handrail be installed, and once works are completed, the modified handrail will be 
re-installed with no visible changes.   

Please see map over the page for work location. 

We understand this work may have an impact on you and we appreciate your patience and 
understanding. 

How this affects you 
Noise 
• These works will create additional noise.   
• Works will take place from 7am to 5pm each day from Monday 18 September to Tuesday 31 October 

2023. 
• Power tools and machinery will be used throughout the works, and we will select low-noise equipment 

when available.   
• Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside the above times. Some deliveries may occur at 

night due to daytime travel restrictions on large vehicles.   
• Finishing works including the removal of equipment may take place beyond the dates stated above. 
 
Common Area Access 
• Access to property entrance on Pacific Highway will be limited whilst the works are ongoing. 

  
 
 
 



 

Location of work 

 

 

Contact us  
Project Information line: 1800 684 490  
Email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  
Website: transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity  
To report environmental concerns (24 hours): 1300 656 999 
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